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Brandy Butler

From: Brandy Butler on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, August 08, 2017 8:05 AM
To: 'MariaLuisaCastellanos@comcast.net'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Docket No. 20170009 - Oppose FPL’s Unfair Request

Good morning Ms. Castellanos, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20170009 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: MariaLuisaCastellanos@everyactioncustom.com [mailto:MariaLuisaCastellanos@everyactioncustom.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 08, 2017 12:02 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Docket No. 20170009 - Oppose FPL’s Unfair Request 
 
Dear FL PSC, 
 
Dear Commissioners,  
 
Please reject FPL’s request in Docket No. 20170009.  
 
Under no circumstances do we want more nuclear reactors in this area.  We want FPL to invest in solar and wind 
technology not in nuclear power.  Please stop this nonsense! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sincerely, 
Maria Luisa Castellanos 
2271 SW 122nd Ct  Miami, FL 33175-7316 
MariaLuisaCastellanos@comcast.net 




